
 

 

          
 
 
 
 

2024 Election of Members to 
Council of College 

All College communication to its members will be by email. 

It is a professional obligation for College members to read all College communications 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

October 2, 2024 

 

Greetings College Members, 

 

The College is holding an election from November 6 to December 1, 2024, to fill four (4) seats on the Council 

of the College. In accordance with the Medical Act, 2011: 

 

• two (2) seats must go to medical practitioners who live in or carry on the practice of medicine in the 

region of the City of Mount Pearl and the City of St. John’s 

• two (2) seats must go to medical practitioners who live in or carry on the practice of medicine in the 

remainder of the province  

 

The College encourages all medical practitioners to consider this opportunity and, if interested, approach two 

(2) colleagues to nominate you as a candidate for the upcoming Council election. A Call for Nominations will be 

sent out on October 16, 2024. 

 

The College is a self-regulated medical regulatory authority.  In accordance with the Medical Act, 2011, the 

College is authorized to regulate the practice of medicine and the medical profession in the public interest. 

 

The College values diversity, equity and inclusion and encourages underrepresented members to apply. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 

 

Tanis Adey, MD, MMEd, FRCPC, CCPE, ICD.D 

CEO and Registrar 

College of Physicians & Surgeons of Newfoundland and Labrador 

 

 

Additional 

Information 

By-Law 1: Election of Members of Council 

The Ideal Candidate 

Serving on Council 

Questions? 

 

• Refer to “Part II: The College” of the Medical Act, 2011 

• Email: elections@cpsnl.ca 

• Call: (709) 726-8546 

 

https://cpsnl.ca/wp-content/uploads/By-Laws/By-Law-1-Council-Elections.pdf
https://cpsnl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/The-Ideal-Candidate.pdf
https://cpsnl.ca/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Serving-on-Council.pdf
https://www.assembly.nl.ca/legislation/sr/statutes/m04-02.htm
mailto:elections@cpsnl.ca?subject=CPSNL%202024%20Election

